
 Your first paycheck will be a paper check and will be mailed to the address 

you gave on your Personal Data Form 

 If you would like to pick up your check at Human Resources you can stop 

by 625 Court Street, Room 101 on payday Friday 

 You will need to fill out the Request To Pick Up  Paycheck form 

    Found on the HR forms page on Inside Yolo 

 The Request must be received by Human Resources by the Wednesday  

     before the payday Friday 

 Your second paycheck should be a direct deposit if you have turned in your 

direct deposit information with your hire paperwork 

 If you did not turn in direct deposit information with your hire paperwork you 

will receive paper checks in the mail or you can fill out the Request To Pick 

Up Paycheck form until you have turned in your direct deposit information 

 

 

 

Please Call 530-666-8055 with any questions you may have about Direct Deposit 

County of Yolo Human Resources  

Dedicated to  

Making a difference by enhancing the quality of life in our community  


